Catherine Rollins

From: Kristin Decas

Sant: Thursday, February 24, 2011 12:40 PM

To: Matthew Maorrissey, Mayor Scott W. Lang; Stephanie Lynn Poyant
Subject: Cape Wind Opearations Plan

Just spoke with Mark Rogers. TYhe Cape Wind Operations Plan is going to be public on Friday
for final approval by NEPA. Mark wanis us to know that their NEPA attorneys advised them to
not change documented plans to avoid a full blown E1S for changes. He indicated that this
plan names Quonsett as the hub for staging, but it also notes that New Bedford is building a
terminal that will be used if construction is complete in time. Being a public document, he
wanted te give us the heads up, but asstred me once the operations plan is approved by NEPA,
they will file for a formal project change to name New Bedford as the staging hub. His
attorneys feel this is the best tact and are confident the project chamge should be seamless.
We may get questions from press. Again, this gets published Friday.

Best, K
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